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9 June 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On Monday, 19 June, Goldington Academy will be celebrating World Day for Cultural 
Diversity.  
 
This day was suggested by a Year 10 student, and we are keen to support their desire to 
promote the diversity and richness of different cultures of the world and in our school.     
 
On this day, all students will experience a variety of learning opportunities and 
experiences that highlight the essential role of intercultural dialogue.  Students from 
Years 7 – 9 will participate in lessons designed to develop their understanding of the 
values of cultural diversity.  
 
Although this will be a normal school uniform day, students and staff are invited to wear 
traditional, recognised cultural dress should they wish to do so. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs L Chapman 
Vice Principal 
 


